
Off-Road Vehicles on County Roads 
Notice of Online Public Information Centre 

The County of Peterborough (County) is undertaking a review of Off-Road Vehicle (ORV) use on 
County roads.  Being completed in parallel with an update to the County’s Transportation Master Plan 
(TMP), the review will help identify opportunities to support safe ORV use. 

 

Since commencement of this review in 2020, the study team has consulted with the public, First 
Nations, lower-tier municipalities, ORV and active transportation users, and other stakeholders, to 
identify potential concerns, needs and opportunities related to the use of ORVs on County roads. In 
addition, alternative approaches for ORV use on County roads have been developed.  

As part of the ongoing consultation process, an online Public Information Centre (PIC) is being 
planned to present and gather your feedback on the alternative approaches to ORV use on 
County roads and next steps in the review process. Considering COVID-19 and physical 
distancing requirements, this PIC will be held online. This PIC will be available for your review and 
feedback on the study website at www.ptbocounty.ca/ORV on Thursday, September 9, 2021.  A 
recorded presentation will be offered as part of the online PIC until October 7, 2021.  

For more information about this study, please email the study team (orv@ptbocounty.ca) or contact:  

Peter Nielsen, C.E.T. 
Manager, Engineering & Design 
County of Peterborough 
Tel: (705) 775-2737 ext. 3200 
Email: pnielsen@ptbocounty.ca 

Gene Chartier, M.A.Sc., P.Eng., FITE 
Vice President and Chief Development Officer 
Paradigm Transportation Solutions Limited 
Tel: (416) 479.9684 ext. 501 
Email: gchartier@ptsl.com 

 

All information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (2009). Except for personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record.  

This notice was issued September 2, 2021. 
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